
The VLA Scholarships Committee is
now accepting basket donations! 



These baskets will help fundraise

scholarships for Virginia students working
towards their degree in Library Science. All
baskets will be raffled off during the VLA

Conference in Norfolk, Virginia. 



Interested in donating a basket? Visit the QR
code or contact Quettara Drayton, Vice

Chair, at draytonq@chesterfield.gov for more
information. 






B A S K E T  D O N A T I O N S

Sign Up HERE


